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Dear Colleagues!  

 

It is with my great pleasure to invite you to attend “The Seventh International 

Conference on Seismology and Earthquake Engineering: Commemorating the 120th 

Anniversary of Shamakhi Earthquake”.  

The conference is organized by the Republican Seismic Survey Center of the 

National Academy of Sciences of Azerbaijan and will be held from 18 to 20 September 

2022 in Baku, Azerbaijan.  

Registration is free and airport shuttle service will be provided.  Conference 

registration and submission (abstracts, reports, articles) of materials will be open until 

1st August, 2022.   Submitted materials will be published as conference proceedings. 

If you will attend this meeting, please complete and submit the application form 

within 15 days. 

We are looking forward to your participation.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Dr. Gurban Yetirmishli 

General Director 

 

 


